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The special meeting of the Maple Lake Township Board was called to order by Chairman Tom Neumann 
at 3:00 PM. 
 
Supervisors Greg Gindele and Tom Hackenmueller, Treasurer Judy Neumann and Clerk Esther Doran 
were present. 
 
This special meeting was called to order to discuss the hiring of a second full-time maintenance 
employee. There was discussion as to what would be best for the township, just two-to-three part-time 
people or to hire an additional full-time maintenance employee. All the supervisors want to do what is 
best for the township. They all agreed that its safer to have two full-time people and all the work that 
can get done if there are two maintenance employees. 
 
Neumann brought before the board that he found a person that was interested in working for the 
township for two weeks on a trial basis.  
 
There was a motion made by Gindele and seconded by Hackenmueller to offer Brad Vance $26 an hour 
for two weeks with no insurance or other benefits. Motion carried 3-0. 
 
As no additional business was scheduled for the Special Meeting, a motion was offered by 
Hackenmueller and seconded by Gindele to adjourn the meeting at 4:36 PM. Motion carried 3 to 0. 
 
 
Attest, 
 
 
  /s/    /s/  
Esther Doran      Thomas Neumann 
Clerk, Maple Lake Township    Board Chairman, Maple Lake Township 


